
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: NM 68-US 64 Roadway Project – Paseo Del Pueblo in Taos  
Scheduled to Go Into Winter Suspension on Thursday, Dec. 24, 2020 

NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of Wednesday, December 23, 2020 
 

Construction on the NM 68-US 64 Roadway Project on Paseo del Pueblo from La Posta Road 
north to Camino de la Placita in Taos is scheduled to go into Winter Suspension from 
December 24, 2020-April 12, 2021. During this time, there will be no barricading or traffic 
impacts. 
 
As the map shows, there will be two 
lanes of northbound traffic on 
Paseo Del Pueblo Sur from the La 
Posta Road/Cervantes intersection 
to the Tewa/Albright Street 
intersection. 
 
At the Tewa/Albright intersection, 
there will be one right turn lane, one 
left turn lane and one thru lane, with 
northbound traffic narrowed to one 
lane from the Tewa/Albright 
intersection to the Siler Road/Los 
Pandos Road intersection. 
 
There will be one lane of 
southbound traffic on Paseo Del 
Pueblo Sur from the Siler Road/Los 
Pandos Road intersection to just 
south of Sipapu Street, when traffic 
will open to two lanes to the La 
Posta Road/Cervantes intersection. 
 
Please use extra caution in this 
area. 
 
For more information, to ask 
questions or to sign up for free 
email updates, visit the project 
website, www.taosnm6864.com or 
call 505-269-9691.  
 
Information is also available at 
www.nmroads.com.   

http://www.taosnm6864.com/
http://www.nmroads.com/

